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From: Rita Tiphine e DS
Sent: 20 January 2015 09:30

To: Markwell, Jonathan

Subject: Opposition to Hampstead Heath Dams
Importance: ' High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Madam/Sir

I am strongly opposed to the project to build dams along the Hampstead Ponds. This project is oversized and totally
irrelevant. It will cause irreparable damage to an intact natural habitat.

I hope the Council will reconsider and scrap it altogether!!
Kind regards

Rita Tiphine



